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NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

Further to our cornmunication dated Tuesday tr gth

F'ebruary, 2025, we would like to inform the Student

F'raternity that the University has been working j ointly
rvith the State Department for Fligher Education and

Research (SDHER), Ministry of Education (MoE) through
a, Joint Technical Commiffee appointed b5r the Principal

Secretary, SDHER" The said Committee has proposed

strategies tolvards addressing the current challenges faci;rg

the Universitt, with a view to resuming norrnal academic

programmes

We look forward to recalling you soon
I

)'our" academic prograrnmed.
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